Mr Hugh Jones,

04/09/17

The Hall at Abbey-Cwm-Hir
Dear Mr Jones ,

On Behalf of South Wales Porsche Club,

Thank you for your booking with us for our Christmas tours 2018. As this is a busy time for us we would like to confirm the arrangements for your visit by asking you to check the details below.

Please could you return this form along with a deposit of 25% of the total tour cost to be paid before the end of October, if you have any queries or if you would like to discuss any details please don`t hesitate to contact us.

 Please note all catering requirements for meals to be discussed directly with Fingers and Forks on 01597 850095 including any specific dietary requirements and payment to be made directly to Fingers and Forks on the day. All meals are served in the village Hall which is 50 yards along the village, parking is available for coaches.

Tea/coffee and mince pies are available before or after each tour in our garden room here at The Hall if required at a cost of £1.50pp for tea/coffee and mince pies are £1.00each. Please let us know below if this is required before the tour as it will affect the tour start time.
Date of Visit







Sunday 4th November 2018
Time of Arrival






2.30pm





Tea/coffee and mince pies required before, after, both or not at all?






Time of Tour







2.30pm





Number of visitors






30





Catering Arrangements










Deposit required


based on 30  visitors @ £14pp = £105.00


( Cheques to be made payable to The Hall at Abbey-Cwm-Hir )
We do ask all visitors when entering The Hall to remove outdoor shoes, we are fully carpeted throughout but tell everyone in advance as you are very welcome to bring a pair of slippers. If you could pass this on to the members of your group we would very much appreciate it.
Many thanks again for your booking, we look forward to your visit with us.

Kind Regards
Paul Humpherston

01597 851727
